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Josh Elliott

Subject: FW: TTW_209064_Selwyn Snow Resort Redevelopment

From: Jeremy Murray | Act GeoTech Engineers <jeremy.murray@actgeoeng.com.au> 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:32 PM 
To: Josh Elliott <elliott@blytongroup.com.au> 
Cc: Ewan Murdoch <emurdoch@blytongroup.com.au> 
Subject: Re: TTW_209064_Selwyn Snow Resort Redevelopment 

Hi Josh, 

I can confirm that I have reviewed the attached civil drawings and can confirm that the proposed design at the edge 
of the quarry (concrete encasement of the conduit), and it is suitable and consistent with the geotechnical report 
and forms submitted with the application. 

Kind Regards 

Jeremy Murray 
Director - Senior Geotechnical Engineer 
FIEAust CPEng EngExec RPEQ NER APEC Engineer IntPE(Aust) 

Director | ACT Geotechnical Engineers 

Specialist professional services with expertise in Geoscience 

PO Box 9225, Deakin ACT 2600 
Ph: 02 6285 1547 
Mobile: 0404 064 858 

jeremy.murray@actgeoeng.com.au 
www.actgeoeng.com.au 




